

To,

The President, Secretary & Committee Members

Gujarat Tea Traders Association (GTTA)

We would like to express our appreciation for the fantastic 47th Annual General Meeting held on the 24th of December 2023 at the Binori Boutique Hotel, Ahmedabad. We found the event both informative and engaging.

The discussions on the FSSAI norms, testing parameters & labelling norms by Shri. Hasmukh Amin, the inspiring talks about life by Prof. Shri. Kamleshkumar Choksi (Shastri) and the way Shri. MiilanBhaal explained the need for branding & how to market your product & yourself was compelling.

The launch of the GTTA website was paramount. The collective commitment and thoughtful contributions made it a success.

We would also like to extend our heartfelt thanks to Shri. Ashok Agarwal – Director, Tulip Tea Estate & Belseri Tea Estate, for your generous support of our AGM and being an integral part of our association.

We look forward to the positive impact that we can achieve as a community in the coming year. Thanks to everyone for making the 47th AGM a valuable experience.

Best Regards,

Rajani Group

Rajani Group Of Companies